HI Robert:

This will probably turn out to be more complicated that either of us imagine but lets take the first step.

If you are agreeable, Alison will a meeting.

Regards, Bill

William Arens, Ph. D.
Vice Provost and Dean, Global Affairs
Director, Confucius Institute
Professor of Anthropology
Stony Brook University
E-5311 Melville Library
Stony Brook, NY 11794-3397, U.S.A.

Phone: <u>631-632-7030</u> Fax: 631-632-1396

On Tue, May 14, 2013 at 11:30 AM, Robert Harvey <<u>robert.harvey@stonybrook.edu</u>> wrote: Dear Bill.

This is something we've been very excited about launching for a long time. Can you let me know what other documents we will need in order to make it a reality?

Sincerely,

Robert

Robert Harvey, Professor & Chair

<u>Cultural Analysis & Theory</u>

2048 Humanities Building

Stony Brook, NY 11794-5355

"Le réel n'est jamais ce qu'on pourrait croire, mais ce qu'on aurait dû penser." —Gaston Bachelard

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Melissa M. Forbis < melissa.forbis@stonybrook.edu>

Date: Tue, May 14, 2013 at 10:12 AM

Subject: UAM Agreement

To: Robert Harvey < robert.harvey@stonybrook.edu>

Dear Robert.

Mónica Cejas, the UAM-X director of the Women's Studies graduate program, has finally sent me the model of the general institutional agreement in English. This is the general agreement between the institutions. I am still waiting on the specific agreement model that would be between CAT and UAM's Women's Studies. I expect to have it this week. If we can negotiate the first agreement, it would open the door for multiple agreements. It would be exciting to have the specific agreement in place or in progress as we advertise our new PhD.

Please let me know if there's anything I can do to help move this forward.

Best, Melissa